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Dear AADITYA PATHAK, 

 
This refers to assistant executive received in our office on 11/09/2021 under JAIN VAIBHAV 

KUMAR .Entries regarding Completion period of AADITYA PATHAK on 26/Aug/2021 have been 

duly noted in the records maintained by the Institute. 
 

 
Regards, 

ICAI 

 

 
Note - This is a system generated letter and hence no signature is required. 


